Musthafa Abdul Kaneem,
(C/O: M.A. SALAIMA LEB BE)

168/1, Union Road,

Akkaraipattu – 01,
Ampara.
19.02.2019
The Manager (Eastern Province),
Ceylon Electricity Board,

P.O.Box 213, Lamagaraya Road,

Kandy.

Sir,

Regarding Electricity Billing Date
Account No. 2491774615


I am kindly informing you that I have received your last Bill on 18.01.2019 for electricity consumed.
So, the next Bill should be issued on or before 18.02.2019 if it is done the meter reading will be economized for customers.
My last Bill on 18.01.2019 meter is reading 4,180 Units.

On the 18.02.2019 meter is reading 4,238 Units.

So, the usage Units of the February month is 58.

But today date is 19.02.2019 and meter is reading 4,239 Units.

When your meter reader will be visit on 20.02.2018 the meter will be display 4240 Units. Therefore, my usage units will come 60 or above 60 used.

The consumed units bring double charge for the month of bill. That is not accepted by any one.
Therefore, Sir, Please take necessary action to create the electricity bills within a month. Your kind action and corporation in this regard is highly appreciated.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,

(Mustafa Abdul Kaneem)

077 089 64 74
